
 
 

WEST BROWARD BOBCATS BASEBALL 
PEMBROKE PINES, FLORIDA  

 

 
To Our Prospective 2019 Bobcats Baseball Sponsors:  
  

“A baseball club is part of the chemistry of the city. A game is not just an athletic contest. It’s a picnic, a 
kind of town meeting. “- New York Yankees President Michael Burke  

 
No matter what the sport is, who the player is, the team they play for, or the school they attend, none of it 
would be possible if it weren’t for an organization of volunteers and supporters who are willing to step up 
when needed. The West Broward Bobcats Baseball Booster Club is one such organization.  
  
As we enter our ninth season of high school baseball, the West Broward Bobcats Baseball Booster Club 
continues to dedicate and make a priority of strengthening the lives of the youth that participate in our 
baseball program. Our status of being a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization enables us to assist our coaches and 
players to keep their focus on the field, while we handle the off-the-field operations.  
  

This is where your support comes into play.  
  

One of the major parts to having a successful high school baseball program is having top-notch facilities and 
equipment. The expense of maintaining a baseball program is greater than one might expect. Field equipment, 
facility materials, and other equipment necessary to provide an environment beneficial to producing a 
competitive team is a significant expense. Budget cuts in education have forced athletic programs to fundraise 
and find sponsorships in order to cover these and other costs. This is where our booster club comes into play.   
  
Our West Broward B o b c a t s  Baseball Booster Club understands our goals and what is needed to keep our 
program moving in the right direction. Depending on what level of sponsorship or donation you select, your 
name and organization will be a prominent part of the West Broward Bobcats Baseball program. This not 
only provides a platform for our children to display their talents and passion for baseball, but it provides an 
outlet for the community in general. High school athletics i s  still a wonderful way to support and enjoy a 
positive family atmosphere with friends and neighbors.   
  
We thank you for your consideration to our request. We look forward to your sponsorship and/or donation to 
our West Broward Bobcats Baseball Booster Club. We are looking forward to an exciting 2019 season of 
baseball.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
                                                                                 
Patrick Webster 
President  
West Broward Bobcats Baseball Booster Club  
  
__________________________________________________________________________________

West Broward Bobcats Baseball Booster Club  
18872 NW 23rd PL, Pembroke Pines, FL 

33029  
(954) 270-9449  


